
                                                                         PRAISE 
 
WHEW! Thank you so much for your prayers and partnership to reach Cambodia. The last 
couple of months have been full of blessings and God has been growing us in our faith as we 
continue to follow and trust Him. Let me share a few of these praises with you. 
 
In order for us to be officially accepted as WIN Missionaries, we had a seemingly impossible goal 
of paying off over $133,000 of Student loans. From our Bachelor's and Sarah's Master's degrees 
we had an overwhelming amount of student debt. We did not know how we would pay this 
amount off in any reasonable amount of time. However, just as it was God who called us to be 
missionaries in Cambodia, it is God who is making a way for us to get there, and in just under 
two years we met our goal of paying off $133,000 of our student debt and finished our missions 
training, to officially become WIN Missionaries. Praise GOD! 
 
We were blessed to spend a week with some wonderful mentors, Steve & Jenell Bender, at the 
Missionary Communication Workshop in Running Springs, CA. The time invested here helped us 
learn to communicate our passion to reach the lost in Cambodia in a more effective way. 
 
We were able to share our ministry in two churches, Bible Baptist Church in Missouri & New 
Hope Baptist in Indiana. We will begin full-time deputation in June 2023 but these wonderful 
churches have already partnered with us to reach the Cambodian people. 
 
In our personal lives, there are a couple of wonderful praises to share with you. First, we are 
expecting! Baby boy Wright, is due March 26th, 2023. We are so excited to add to our family 
and we praise God that Arya will have a little brother to come with her to Cambodia. 
 
On Thanksgiving Day, Philip's grandfather Darrell Wright passed away, but he knew the Lord 
and at his funeral, Philip was able to get up and share the gospel of Jesus with his family, and 
three people placed their faith in Jesus Christ! It was such a blessing to see new life in Christ 
while remembering grandpa who has gone on to be with his Savior. 
 
                                                                              PRAYER 
 
Colossians 4:2 says "Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving."  Here are 
a few things that we would love for you to join us in prayer about. 

December 2022 Praise & Prayer Update 
WE HAVE BEEN OFFICIALLY ACCEPTED AS WIN MISSIONARIES THROUGH THE BBFI! 
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CONNECT

- That God would open many doors for 
ministry partners on deputation. 
 
- That the ministry @New Life, our home 
Church, would continue on strong. 
 
- For the ministry to reach the 99% who are 
LOST in Cambodia to be effective now.

- That God may lead you to partner with us 
financially to reach the lost in Cambodia. 
 
- That Sarah and baby Wright would be safe 
& healthy throughout the pregnancy.

Sharing our ministry @New Hope Baptist Church 

6 young adults from Cambodia who attend 

college in New York spent Thanksgiving with us! 

3 of these students need to know Christ as their 

personal Savior, pray for them!


